NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BUDGET FISCAL YEAR 2019
Public Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the Proposed FY19 Budget will be held during the June 11th Council meeting at 6:30 p.m.  
June 11, 2018, 6:30 P.M.

During the City Council Meeting

City Hall, Fifth Floor

6801 Delmar Blvd

This meeting is OPEN to the public. 

Dated this 30th day of May, 2018.
LaRette Reese
City Clerk

